
 
 
 
 

TO:  USD #434 Board of Education 
  Dr. Pegram, Superintendent 
  Patrick Graham, Principal 
 
FROM:   Connie Lindell, SFT-FBLA Local Adviser, SFT-FBLA National Qualifiers 
 
DATE: April 1, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: Consideration for Out-of-State Trip for Santa Fe Trail FBLA, plus 
permission to fundraise.  
 
We would like the USD #434 Board of Education to consider approving an out-of-state trip 
for the SFT-FBLA students that qualified for their National competition in Chicago, Illinois, 
June 28-July 2.  The chapter will earn the money for the trip through a Cherrydale Farm 
fund-raiser brochure project, beginning in late April.  I am only requesting the Board to 
reimburse me for my meals while sponsoring the SFT-FBLA members in Chicago.   
 
Our FBLA State Conference was held March 24-25 and SFT-FBLA qualified four members 
for the National FBLA Conference.   
 
Thank you for your consideration.  The FBLA members and I would love to speak to the 
Board, personally, if necessary.   
 
 
 
Ms. Connie Lindell, SFT-FBLA Adviser 
 
2015 NLC Qualifiers 
Anna Capra  
 1st Sales Presentation (qualifies for National Competition in Chicago) 
Colin McIver 
 3rd Computer Problem Solving (qualifies for National Competition) 
Elizabeth Hill 
 3rd Local Annual Business Report (qualifies for National Competition) 
 3rd National Who’s Who in FBLA 
 8th Ms. FBL 
Kyle Hug 
 Elected District VII Vice President 
 
 

 

Patrick Graham 
Principal 

Keith Johnson 
Administrative Assistant/Athletic Director 

Joy Schmidt & Melissa Strother 
Counselors 

 

Santa Fe Trail High School 
15701 South California 
Carbondale, KS 66414 

Phone (785) 665-7161 or (785) 836-7656 
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